
Neurological Vision Impairment Division

Hello Neurological Vision Impairment Division members,

It's time to vote to elect our leadership for the next two years. Please
use the following link to cast your vote.

​The election will close on June 28, 2022. 

VOTE
HERE

Association for Education and Rehabilitation of the Blind and Visually Impaired (AER)
aer@aerbvi.org | www.aerbvi.org

 ​  ​  ​  ​

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NVID2022
mailto:aer@aerbvi.org
http://www.aerbvi.org
https://www.facebook.com/AERBVI
https://twitter.com/AERBVI
https://www.linkedin.com/company/aerbvi/
https://www.instagram.com/aerbvi/

